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Dear Mr Proctor 

Environmental Permitting Regulations (England & Wales) 2016 
 
Surrender of Permit 009 – Burnsall Rd 

I am writing regarding the above and your application to surrender permit 009 made on 31st 
January. 

Your application has been accepted and I confirm that your timber throughput falls below the 
threshold at which a permit is required.  

Therefore permit 009 ceased to have effect on 28th February 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Neil Chaplin 
Principal Environmental Protection Officer  
  


